
Benjamin Dean Segel-Brown Professional Corporation 

Tel: 613-864-6322. E-mail bsegel-brown@piac.ca. 

1204-ONE Nicholas Street, Ottawa, ON K1N 7B7 Fax: 613-562-0007 

 

April 16, 2018 
VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge St. 

Toronto, ON  

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

EB-2014-0255 Draft Report of the Board: Corporate Governance Guidance 
for OEB rate regulated Utilities 

Notice of Intervention of Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 
and seeking of costs 

 

In accordance with the Board letter of March 28, 2018 in regards to the above noted 
policy proceeding VECC advises that it intends to file comments on the Draft Report of 
the Board.  VECC also requests confirmation of cost eligibility for this phase of the 
process.  

 

VECC filed a Notice of Intervention on August 2, 2016 in the first phase of this 
proceeding and was found eligible for costs. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Ben Segel-Brown 

 

Counsel for VECC 

 
cc:  egdregulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com 

regulatory@hydroone.com 
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